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Provider Update 
 
 
Subject Line:  Provider Bulletin: News and Updates on the Louisiana Medicaid Provider Portal 
 

Provider Bulletin: News & Updates on the Louisiana 
Medicaid Provider Portal  
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you that the Louisiana Department of Health has issued 
Provider Bulletin, News and Updates on the Louisiana Medicaid Provider Portal, on February 11, 2019.  
  
The Provider Bulletin was developed to answer questions and address concerns providers may have 
regarding Medicaid’s new enrollment and eligibility system. We would like to encourage our providers 
to review the Provider Bulletin by visiting the following link:  
 
http://ldh.la.gov/assets/HealthyLa/LaMeds/Provider_Bulletin_2.11.2019.pdf  
 
 
Please reach out to your Network Management Specialist (NMS) with any questions or concerns.  Your 
NMS is available for support. 
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC. 
 
Magellan Health in Louisiana 
     

http://ldh.la.gov/assets/HealthyLa/LaMeds/Provider_Bulletin_2.11.2019.pdf
https://www.magellanoflouisiana.com/for-providers/provider-toolkit/network-management-specialists/csoc-regional-contacts/

